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Dr. Neville Smith


Scientific Director


Advanced Light Source


LBNL


1 Cyclotron Road


Berkeley, CA 94720














Dear Neville:





Please accept the attached proposal as a re-submission of a continuing request for beamtime on BL-6, the x-ray microscope, for time in support of the DoE-NABIR program on bioremediation.





Thank you,
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Brian Tonner
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University


of Wisconsin�
Milwaukee�
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Brian P. Tonner


Professor�
Department of Physics
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Milwaukee, WI 53201�
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